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Like us on Facebook to stay up to date on classes and events!
@CarouselGymnasticsWaupaca and @CarouselGymnasticsPlover

APRIL NEWSLETTER-2025

IMPORTANT DATES

Waupaca - Toddler Time
Thursdays 9:30-10:15 am

and 11:15 am - 12 pm 

Summer Classes, Camps and Clinics
Summer is not far away and most families are starting to set their summer
schedules.  Carousel Gymnastics will be offering camps, clinics, regular
gymnastics, and ninja classes throughout the summer.  We are finalizing the
schedules for our classes and clinics, however our camps are open now for
registion.  Registration for the Princess Tea Party and the popular Wet, Wild
and Wacky Science Camp are open NOW.  Skill clinics will be held in June
and are a great way to get extra practice on specific skills that take more
time to master.  Watch your email for exact registration dates for the clinics
and our summer session that begins in July.   

April 14th - LAST DAY
for Plover Toddler Time

Spotlight Show & Ninja Games
The Spotlight Show and Ninja Games registrations are in and we
have the schedule complete.  We will run both the Gymnast
Spotlight Show and Ninja Games on May 17th.  Once we have things
together, a note will go home with your child that indicates the
exact time they will need to be there.  Here is the current schedule
for those that are registered:

Tiny Tot, Tumbling Tot, & Super Tot -  9:00 am
Xcel Tot & Rec I - 10:30 am
Rec II & Rec III - 12:30 pm
Rec IV, Rec Xcel & Team Trak - 2:00 pm
Lil’ Ninja, Ninja White & Ninja Yellow - 4:00 pm
Ninja Yellow & Ninja Green - 5:30 pm

Summer Classes
(July 7th - August 21st)
 Registration Date will

be coming soon.

Parent Portal Payments
Iclass Pro has changed some things with payment options in the parent portal.
There are options to select what you pay for, however, this is not our policy.
You will need to pay for classes, clinics & camps at the time of registration.
Payment is required to hold your child’s spot.  An email will be sent out if we
notice that payment was not received and you will have 24 hours to complete
payment or we will unenroll your child and let the next person on the wait list
register.  If you cannot make the full payment at time of registration, make sure
to contact the front desk and set up a payment plan.  


